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Special Education 

Special Education staff went on a weekend retreat at the Inn at Otter Crest.  This is a great time 

for some team bonding activities.  With almost a brand new staff I felt this was needed. 

We will be working with Linn Benton ESD to make corrections on our Special Education Child 

Count on February 10, 2016. 

English Language Learners 

ODE has reviewed our plan and it has been accepted in its entirety. 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

We held our all district Site team meeting.  We discussed making a 5 year plan for college visits 

to create the optimum amount of opportunities for our students to see several colleges. This will 

help to have our students get to see many more colleges throughout their educational career in 

the Sheridan School District. 

AVID District Director training #2 is in Portland, Oregon on February 17-19, 2016.  I will be 

attending that to finish up my Year 1 Professional Development. 

Homeless 

We participated in the statewide homeless count on January 28, 2016.  We have not been notified 

on when we will get the data back. 

 


